
Notice of Adjourned 2020 Board of Review
Due to COVID– 19 Concerns

The Town of Sherman, Iron County

The Town of  Sherman Board of  Review will  meet on the 25 th day of
August 2020 from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM at the Sherman Town Hall,
3063W Highway 182, Springstead.

The Open Book will be held on the 18th day of August from 9:00 AM to
11:00 AM. 

Town property assessor office hours will be held on the 21st day of August
from 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM.

Iron County Health Department has a current health advisory issued
regarding COVID- 19.  Please wear a mask. 

Amy J. R. Slone,
Sherman Clerk
7/20/2020


